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GLS Among The Top 10 In The World For Environment Action 

  

 
Dear parents, 

 

We are proud to share with you that our school has been shortlisted among the TOP TEN 

in the world for the World’s Best School Prizes in the Environment Action category by T4 

Education. 

Our students have been exemplary, and their passion and engagement are the foremost 

reasons to be considered for this shortlist as their engagement has been nothing short of 

extraordinary. 

A big shout out goes to all our teachers and leaders for the excellent foundations laid and 

for incorporating climate literacy in the day-to-day lessons. Every member of GLS has 

ensured active engagement of all our students in Plant A Legacy (PAL), School Conference 

of Parties Exposition (SCOPE) and SDG projects over several years and have collaborated 

with schools worldwide. This is one of the key reasons that we have been shortlisted for 

the prize. 

I am proud that every teacher and leader in GLS is a UN certified climate change teacher 

and have honed the skills of our students to a remarkable level as they articulate their 

thoughts and take concerted climate actions in an informed and competent manner. 

Our students have benefited immensely through our partnerships with International 

Organizations like UNCC Learn, UNITAR and UNESCO as well as industry giants like 

SIEMENS and local organizations such as DEWA and DULSCO, which has been recognized 

by being shortlisted for this award. Our twinning partnerships with schools in Malawi, 

Qatar, India, Australia, Italy and other schools worldwide have made Education for 

Sustainable Development a global collaboration and has helped in collectively raising 

student voice and actions to mitigate climate change.  



We wish to thank all our parents who have been our very backbone, engaging 

wholeheartedly in all our endeavors and providing us with their timely and constructive 

feedback.  Thank you for your enthusiastic participation in all our sustainability 

endeavours. 

Over the next few months [ June through September] we will keep up the momentum 

and hope that we will be able to win the prize. This is but a milestone on our journey. 

Looking forward to your support and encouragement in all our future environmental 

initiatives and in spreading this collective consciousness towards our only one planet.  

 

Warm regards,  

 

Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 

 

 


